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UPDATE ON DR. THEODORE HOUK 

 

BALTIMORE, April 3, 2013 – MedChi, the Maryland State Medical Society, together 

with the family of Dr. Ted Houk, the physician who was struck by a vehicle while 

jogging to work last week, would like to make sure you have the most accurate and 

current updates on Dr. Houk’s condition.  The family has created a health journal on the 

CaringBridge website that can be accessed by visiting 

www.caringbridge.org/visit/tedhouk.  The family hopes to provide daily updates on the 

site. 

 

MedChi would like to wish a speedy recovery for Dr. Houk and comfort for his family at 

this time.   

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians. It is the largest physician organization in Maryland. The mission of 

MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate and resource for physicians, their 

patients and the public health of Maryland. For more information, please visit 

www.medchi.org. 
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